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Price, Wayne 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bob Allen [ballen@sesi-nm.com] 
Monday, February 04, 2002 8:30 AM 
'Price, Wayne' 
RE: Saga Conoco State A Battery G-33-18s-38e 

Site Photos.ppt 

Wayne... please see attached photos...bob 

O r i g i n a l Message 
From: Price, Wayne [mailto:WPrice@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2002 10:24 AM 
To: 'ballen@sesi-nm.com' 

Subject: Saga Conoco State A Ba t t e r y G-33-18s-38e 

Please provide photo of s i t e 
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Photo of Drill Site 



Photo of East Side of Site Looking North 



Price, Wayne 

From: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2002 10:24 AM 
To: 'ballen@sesi-nm.com' 
Subject: Saga Conoco State A Battery G-33-18s-38e 

Contacts: Bob Allen 

Please provide photo of site 

l 
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Price, Wayne 

From: Jerri Lee [office@sesi-nm.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2002 2:31 PM 

To: Wayne Price 

Subject: Letter to OCD for Conoco State A 

J 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1613 
703 E.Clinton Suite 102 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
505/397-0510 
Fax 505/393-4388 

www.sesi-nm.com 

January 22, 2002 

Mr. Wayne Price 
Engineer 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Dear Wayne: 

Enclosed please find the Assessment Report of the Conoco State A Battery located in Unit G 
of Section 33, Township 18 S Range 38 E, Lea County, New Mexico. This battery is active 
and currently being operated by Saga Petroleum LLC. 

The work performed in October 2001 consisted of two (2) boreholes installed in the southwest 
corner of the battery. The results of the sampling indicate the vertical extent of contamination 
at the site to be 7' in borehole #1 and 13' in borehole #2. There was no indication that any 
contamination has migrated into the ground water in this area and no tests were conducted of 
the ground water. 

Saga Petroleum LLC actively operates this battery and requests that no remedial action be 
required at this time. However, Saga does understand its responsibility for closure of the site 
upon abandonment. 

If you have any questions, or I can be of further assistance please contact me at (505) 397-
0510. 

Sincerely 

1/30/2002 
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Bob Allen CHMM, REM, CET, CES 
President 

enclosure 

1/30/2002 


